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Admissions to our School - September 2024 
 

Spring Vale Primary School is a community school under the control of Wolverhampton Local Authority (LA) 
and it has no affiliation to any religious denomination. The school follows the LA Admissions Policy and the 
LA Agreed Syllabus for Religious Education. Membership of any specific religious group does not exclude a 
child from admission to this school. All children who live in the neighbourhood around Spring Vale, or who 
have brothers or sisters already attending Spring Vale Primary School, are able to attend our school if there 
are sufficient places available. 
 
Foundation Stage Unit Admissions  
Our Nursery and Reception children are taught in our Foundation Stage Unit, which has a base for nursery 
and a base for reception children. We admit Nursery children for half day sessions, either morning or 
afternoon, and have 20 children to each session. We also admit up to 60 children into the Reception class.  
 
Nursery children are admitted as soon after their third birthday as places become available. This is normally 
in September and January of each year.  
 
Reception All children are admitted to school in September. Children who have their fifth birthday between 
1st September and 31st August will be admitted at the start of the Autumn term in September.   
 
Key Stage I & 2 Admissions  
 
Key Stage 1: In Year 1 and 2 our admission limit is 60. 
 
In Year 3, 4 and 5 our admission limit is 60. In Years 4, 5 and 6 our admission limit is currently 30 per 
class. This is due to a staggered expansion project taking the school to two form entry by 2026. 
 
Policy to be reviewed annually. 
Reviewed by: Mr C Blunt 
Date: September 2023 

Together with friends, families and community we care for ourselves, each 
other, our school and our world. 
Everyone has access to a broad, balanced and stimulating curriculum, 
whatever their gender, race, ethnicity or ability. 
Achieving our best is what we aim for every day we come to school. 
More independence makes better learners and helps us to become good 

citizens. 
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